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Trinity Office   
Rev. Doug Neufeld 

Office: Closed at this time 
Phone:  ʱʯ r729-1946 

E Mail:  rev.doug@wcgwave.ca 
Urgent needs: Cell 204 441-8140  

Trinity Office ~ Closed at this time 
 Phone:  204 728-4796 

E Mail:  trinityucbdn@wcgwave.ca  
Website:  www.trinitybrandon.ca 

 

 

Dear Trinity Family  

Thank you very much for all of your lovely and kind 

thoughts  & wishes.  Your support has meant and 

means a great deal to us and comforted us in our 

mourning.  Your amazing generosity has completely 

overwhelmed us but is very much appreciated.  

      

     

 
As the convenor of the Worship committee I would like to thank 
Rev. Doug for all of the  work he has done to lead us in virtual 

worship services for the past 12 - 13 weeks.  
For me, each service has been so relevant to the times we are 

facing and he delivers them in such a way that I feel as if I were actually sitting in Church. 
As well, Trinity is so fortunate to have his vocal talents front and centre during these     
services. His work doesn®t end after the service is taped, now he has to spend time       

editing the service so it can be uploaded for viewing. Well done! 
 

In addition, I would like to thank Carol and Ken Winstone, Rev. Doug®s camera and sound 
engineers, for all that they are doing to assist in the production of these services.  

Their  efforts are greatly appreciated. 
 

We are truly blessed at Trinity!  

 Alan Silvius  

 If you have a Trinity affiliated graduate in 

 your family please notify  

Lois Riley (lriley@mts.net )   

and we will acknowledge them.   

Please have all names to me no later than Monday, June 15th.  
     Thank you! 

mailto:lriley@mts.net
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Brandon Bear Clan  
Muffin Makers  

Heartfelt thanks for the delicious 
muffins supplied by Trinity     

families. Our sisters and brothers 
are really enjoying the tasty treats. 

Linda Friesen is in touch with Cyndi, Bear Clan         
volunteer,  weekly as to the need for muffins.               

If you would like to help by baking muffins, call Linda at 
728-2305 for pick-up or drop off at her home. Linda will 

deliver or freeze as needed by the Bear Clan.      

  Blessings for your caring gifts   
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